
 The Town of Norwich Solid Waste Committee held a special meeting on Thursday, July 14, 
 2022, at 7 p.m. to do hands-on work on drafts of informational and educational materials. 

 Linda Cook, Andy Scherer and Jack Cushman attended in person. We worked on drawing, 
 marking up copy, laying out and printing dummies and draft markups of items such as a 
 brochure, instructional stickers for home use, more helpful signage for the transfer station, and 
 other such products. 

 We took no recorded votes, made no decisions, did not discuss policy matters, and did not 
 approve previous minutes or conduct other committee business, apart from working hands on 
 with a draft brochure. 

 Cushman is to continue revising the brochure draft, making it less wordy and more vivid. 

 We also continue to work on signage. 


